
Partners In Education improves student achievement by cultivating and 
integrating business, community and school resources for all students in Broward 
County Public Schools.  All Broward County Schools are available for new 
partnerships.  Businesses may make commitments of time, financial resources or 
other support, based on the need of the school and the type of business. 

For information about the program, please contact Nina A. Randall, APR, 
Executive Director at 754-321-1974 or nrandall@browardschools.com. 
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